SALLY COSTELLA

Senate Candidate for Tasmania

THE CLIMATE SCEPTICS PARTY





Mr. Peter G. Parkes Chairman George Town Online Access Centre

BY EMAIL:

3 August 2010

Re: George Town State government bullying

Dear Mr. Parkes.

Thank you for your email of 3 August 2010, notifying me of the appalling treatment of the George Town community at the hands of the Tasmanian State government.

The Climate Sceptics Party has clear policies on this issue:

- Governments should, to the greatest possible extent, allow local communities to determine what is best for them.
- Community groups can often provide more suitable training and local services than centralised bureaucracies.
- Governments should not waste money on facilities that the local community neither needs nor wants.

Having said that, you will no doubt be aware that the Federal Parliament has limited scope to interfere in matters that fall under the control of State governments.

Nevertheless, should I be elected as a Senator for Tasmania, I will bring every possible pressure to bear on the Tasmanian Government to urge them to reconsider the ludicrous decisions that they have unilaterally imposed on George Town.

I encourage you and the other good citizens of George Town to consider the policies of my Party, and, if they should accord with your own feelings, vote for Frank Waller and me in the Federal Election on Saturday 21 August.

I wish you all the best in your fight against the Tasmanian Government. Sadly, as politics is populated with far more people like them, than like you or me, I fear that you and your town will face a very difficult time in the months ahead.

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you would like to discuss this matter further.

Sincerely,



Sally Costella